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May 23rd 1932. 

Dear Dr. Fawcett, 

I am sorry that owing to a misunderstanding 

your fee for the demonstration on Housing which 

you gave to the International Students on the 

lst February 1932 has not yet reached you. I 

now encloae it and shall be grateful to have 
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your receipt 1n due course. 

Yours truly, 

H.A. Fawcett Esq., M.D. 
Housing Section, 

Secretary. 

Department of Public Health~ 
County Hall, Westminster. 
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